
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE:   May 17, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Request for Shuttle Bus Parking  
 1995 Courthouse 4th Ave Parking Lot 
 
PRESENTER: Marcus A. Jones 
 County Engineer 
 
ATTACHMENTS:   Yes, 

1. Email of Request from Sierra Nevada Brewing Co. 
 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
The County has received a request from Sierra Nevada Brewing Co. (SNBCo) for the use of the 1995 
Courthouse north parking lot, off of 4th Ave.  The request e-mail is attached.  This request is associated 
with SNBCo’s Strive Not to Drive Event.  SNBCo proposes to utilize the parking lot as “a central and 
safe location for residents to load/un-load” the SNBCo shuttle bus.  The shuttle bus is complementary and 
will run between Hendersonville and the brewery during the event to provide “safe transportation.”  
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
The Board is requested to approve the use of the 1995 Courthouse’s parking lot on 4th Avenue by Sierra 
Nevada Brewing Company on Wednesday, May 17, 2017. 
  

 
SUGGESTED MOTION: 
I move that the Board approve the use of the 1995 Courthouse’s parking lot on 4th 
Avenue by Sierra Nevada Brewing Company on Wednesday, May 17, 2017. 

 



1

Marcus Jones

From: Leah Cooper <leah.cooper@sierranevada.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2017 9:36 AM
To: Marcus Jones
Subject: annex parking lot reservation

Hi Marcus, 
 
Lee‐Ann Loser passed along your information to me. I’m helping to put together an event at Sierra Nevada for Strive Not 
to Drive week. We’re working on arrangements to provide a free bus ride to the facility for this event. I know we’ve used 
the annex parking lot adjacent to the court house for past events and was hoping to reserve this lot for our Strive Not to 
Drive shuttle on May 17th from 5 to 8:30pm. Can you help us with reserving this? 
 
Thanks! 
 

Leah Cooper 
Sustainability Coordinator, Mills River  
Sierra Nevada Brewing Co. 
Phone: (828)681-5300 
www.sierranevada.com 
 

 
 

 

 
The contents of this e-mail message and its attachments are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act (18 U.S.C. 2510-2521) and are intended 
solely for the addressee(s) hereof. If you are not the named recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, or 
if this message has been addressed to you in error, you are directed not to read, disclose, reproduce, distribute, disseminate or otherwise use this transmission. If 
you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by telephone, 530-893-3520, and delete and/or destroy all copies 
of the message immediately. 
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